Defending Pope Pius XII

The defense of Pope Pius XII is an on-going commitment for us,
and to further that end we would like our members to know of
the great work conducted by Howard Walsh of Keep the Faith. A
Catholic League member, whose daughter Mary once worked at the
league, Howard has been fighting the disgraceful reception
that Pius XII has received by the Yad Vashem Holocaust
Memorial in Israel.

Keep the Faith has started a petition drive demanding that Yad
Vashem end its hostility to Pius XII. It has also released a
CD that contains informative discussions by Father Kenneth
Baker and Sister Margherita Marchione; both of them have
impeccable credentials and they persuasively make the case
that Pius XII did more to save Jews during the Holocaust than
any other world leader.

For more information, contact:

Keep the Faith
70 Lake Street
P.0. Box 277
Ramsey, NJ 07446

(201) 327-5900
(see www.keepthefaith.orq)



https://www.catholicleague.org/defending-pope-pius-xii/
http://www.keepthefaith.org/

